Press Release from Sheriff Mike Murphy

Date: 2/14/2020

To: Livingston County Residents

It is with honor and humility that | officially announce my intention to run for re-election
to the Office of Sheriff.

During the last election, Livingston County Residents overwhelmingly supported me by
electing me to the Office of Sheriff. | will never take this responsibility for granted and |
will continue to lead with honesty, integrity, and transparency.

The advancement in technology utilized by individuals that commit crimes, as well as
community expectations and demands are challenges my office faces on a daily basis.
Throughout the past three years, we have embraced these challenges by analyzing
data-driven criminal trends and forming strong partnerships with community leaders and
members.

Again, | am asking for your support in re-electing me to serve as your Sheriff. Please
join me at my kick off fundraiser at Crystal Gardens on Tuesday, March 10" at 6:00 PM.
For more information and tickets to the event, you can visit my website at
www.murphyforsheriff.com.

Sincerely
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Sheriff Mike Murphy



